
Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at 9:15 AM 

Holy Days at 8:00 AM and    

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM or by 

appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available in the gathering 

space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

 

The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - July 8, 2018 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

All Saints Roman Catholic Church 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

July 7, 2018 –  July 15, 2018 
  

   Sat.    07/07 4:30 PM   Larry Fox 

      (Eric and Divie Youngberg) 

   Sun.   07/08 9:15 AM  Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Mon.  07/09 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Tues.  07/10 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Wed.  07/11 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  07/12 8:00 AM  Walter Szybowski 

      (Elaine DeMartino and family) 

   Fri.     07/13 8:00 AM  Mary McAraw 

      (Marylou Peterson and 

      Leslie Jennings) 

   Sat.    07/14 4:30 PM   Stella Tomczak 

      (Sam and Mary Lou Johnson)   

   Sun.   07/15 9:15 AM  Anniversary Mass 

      For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

       Sunday, 7/08  1:30 PM Secular Franciscans 

       Mon. 7/09—Wed. 7/11 Communion Services         

JUST SAYING  -  

Francois Mauriac wrote in his life of Jesus:          

'It is baffling to record that, for a period of thirty 

years, the Son of Man did not appear to be any-

thing other than a man'. Those who lived with him 

thought they knew him. He fixed their tables and 

chairs. They ate and drank with his extended   

family. When he stepped outside the role they had 

fixed for him, they put him down as just a work-

man.  

 

Lord, there are depths in each of us, even those 

we think we know well, that only you can glimpse.  

A put-down tells more about the speaker than 

about the victim. Save me, Lord, from such folly. 
https://www.sacredspace.ie/scripture/mark-61-6-0 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

Parish Picnic—Next Sunday, July 15, 2018 
the 12th anniversary in our church here on Rt 97.  
Anniversary Mass at 9:15 AM.  
Picnic is from Noon to 3:00 PM.  
Hot dogs, hamburgers, dessert, drinks and place 
settings provided. Families should bring a dish to 
share (vegetables, fruit, or salad). Rock wall and 
combo bouncer for the kids. Lots of great door 
prizes for adults and kids!  
Please register your family by using the reserva-
tion form in the gathering space or by emailing 
the parish at allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org. Leave it in 
the box in the gathering space or put it in the       
collection basket. Get your reservation in today! 
 
Gluten-free hosts are available. 
If you or someone in your family is sensitive to  
gluten, please talk to Fr. Greg for details about  
receiving a gluten-free host during Mass.  
 
The Word Among Us 
Readings, reflections, Mass information, Catholic 
articles, and much more. Pick up your copy of the 
July/August edition in the gathering space. Last 
month we had 15 copies that were left. Please 
take a copy for yourself and if you can, take one 
to a parishioner who is homebound.  

All Saints Parish welcomes Msgr. Edward 
Lohse, the Vicar General for the Diocese of 
Erie, who is filling in this weekend for Fr. Greg 
while he is enjoying retreat and vacation time. 
Thank you Msgr. Lohse! 
 
If you need pastoral assistance you can  
contact Deacon Bill or Deacon Tom, or leave  
a message on the parish answering machine 
and someone will get back to you as soon as 
possible. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

The Secular Franciscan Order (OFS)  
Secular Franciscans around 
the world are celebrating the 
approval 40 years ago, June 
24, 1978 of a new Rule for 
their Order by Pope Paul VI. 
 
The Rule of the Secular 
Franciscan Order calls  
Secular Franciscans to  
observe the Gospel of our 
Lord Jesus Christ by following the example of St. 
Francis of Assisi, who made Christ the inspiration 
and the center of his life with God and people (Rule, 
Art. 4).  Similar to the life of St. Francis himself, the 
life of Secular Franciscans tends to oscillate between 
developing an internal spiritual life while also devel-
oping an external life which reaches out to others 
with concrete actions. Secular Franciscans do not 
live their lives for themselves, but rather live it in an 
outwardly direction towards people in need. The OFS 
Rule is clear on this point.  “Secular Franciscans,  
together with all people of good will, are called to 
build a more fraternal and evangelical world so that 
the kingdom of God may be brought about more    
effectively” (Rule, Art. 14).  Individually and            
collectively, Secular Franciscans are to be in the   
forefront in promoting justice by the testimony of their 
human lives and their courageous initiatives . 
 
Secular Franciscans meet in Fraternities usually 
once a month. There are five groups in Erie Diocese. 
St. Clare, Punxsutawney, PA 
Holy Spirit, Greenville, PA 
Holy Cross, Meadville, PA 
Canticles of the Son, Waterford.PA 
These four belong to Lady Poverty Region. 
St. Peter, Erie, PA , belongs to  
St. Kateri Tekawitha Region 
 
Join us, the Canticles of the Son Fraternity, this     
afternoon at 1:30 in the social hall. 
 
For further information please call: 
Mary Nelson, OFS 814-746-6783 
Mary Lou Kreider, OFS 814-796-4150  
 
 

Readings for next  Sunday, July 15 
AM 7:12-15; PS 85:9-10, 11-12, 13-14;  
EPH 1:3-14 OR 1:3-10; MK 6:7-13 

 THE FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 8, 2018 

 
 
 
 
    Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
    dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org 
    (814)573-8925 

 
A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel is so familiar, it hurts!  The home town 
folks couldn’t accept the presence of God in  Jesus. 
After all, they had watched him grow up. We can  
easily make the same mistake if we don’t  see God 
present in the ordinary members of our  family.  “The 
Lord be with you” is a statement of fact. Believe it.  
 
NFP Awareness Week July 22-28, 2018 
“Natural Family Planning: Celebrate God’s Gift of  
Married Love” is this year’s theme for Natural Family 
Planning Awareness Week as designated by Bishop 
Persico in conjunction with the United States Confer-
ence of Catholic Bishops. NFP is a way of life that  
incorporates fertility awareness, responsible Parent-
hood and self-mastery into married love. To learn 
more about reliable family planning that respects your 
marriag, your body, and your faith: pick up literature 
from your parish, attend a class, vistit our website at 
www.eriercd.org/chastity.htm, or contact the Diocesan 
Chastity Education Office at 824-1259 or at 1-800-374
-3723 ext. 259. Join NFP families from throughout 
the diocese on Sunday, July 22nd at the 11:00 AM 
Mass at St. Peter Cathedral in Erie celebrated by 
Bishop Persico, followed by a luncheon and the 
opportunity to join other families at Presque Isle 
State Park. 
 
FaithLife newspaper published its last issue  
on June 24, after 13 years of bi-weekly editions and 
more than 140 years of newspaper history in the  
Diocese of Erie. Despite the closing of FaithLife,  
readers still will get news, features and much more  
via the award-winning Faith magazine, sent to parish-
ioners’ homes on a bi-monthly basis. 
Adapting to technology, the diocese also has boosted 
its online presence, not only with a more interactive 
website (www.ErieRCD.org), but also with the addition 
of an online news site nwpaCatholic.com featuring 
diocesan, international and Vatican stories. 
In the near future, a bi-weekly e-newsletter  
featuring links to must-read stories will be  
emailed free to anyone who registers. Sign up  
today at the diocesan website at https://
www.ErieRCD.org/news. 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

